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To the parents of foreign students 
To the Director of General and Administrative Services 
Register / Proceedings / Site 

 

 

Object:  Presentation of the reception desk   

 

We communicate that on November 11th 2021, at the of the plexus Gravante in Grazzanise, at 2.30 pm, a 

meeting will be held for the parents of all non-italophonic pupils enrolled in the childhood school, primary 

school and school secondary of first degree of all the plexuses for the presentation of the reception desk. 

Parents will be able to access the  lectur hall after exhibition of the green pass. 

Teachers are invited to give adequate information to the pupils. 

Thanks for the collaboration. 

 

The Headmaster   
       Dott.ssa Roberta Di Iorio 

Digitally signed document pursuant to digital administration code and related legislation 
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